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November 9, 1999

Mr. Ted Meyers, President
Tuf Tite, Inc.

1125 Old Rand Rd.
Wauconda, II. 60084

Re: Provisional Approval of Tuf Tite Risers, Lids and Distribution Boxes
Dear Mr. Meyers:

This lewter is in reference to the above mentioned products manufactured and sold by Tuf Tite, Incorporated. In
accordance with the Georgia Department of Human Resources (DHR) Rules for On-site Sewage Management Systems,

Chapter 290-5-26-.16, the Technical Review Committee (TRC) provisionally approved the use of the following products
in on-site sewage systems in Georgia on September 16, 1999:

7 Hole Distribution Box 12 inch Diameter Riser & Lid
9 Hole Distribution Box 20 inch Diameter Riger & Lid
24 inch Diameter Riser & Lid

This provisional approval is subject to review again at such time as the TRC develops final criteria for such
products for adoption in the DHR manuval for On-site Sewage Management Systems. Any additions or modifications to the
approved products must be submitted in writing for approval by this office prior to the use in on-site sewage systems in
Georpgia.

The Georgia District Environmental Health Directors have been informed of your products provisional approvat
for marketing and use in Georgia. It is requested that you provide 20 copies of applicable descriptive materia) for these
products which will be delivered to our District Directors. We recommend that you provide, as you deem appropriate,
manufacturer’s literature related to construction, installation, operation and maintenance of these products to County
Environmental Health Departments, septic tank manufacturers and on-site sewage system installers in Georgia.

We appreciate your efforts to develop new on-site sewage system products for potential use in the State of
Georgia. If we can be of further assistance to you in this matter, please do not hesitate to call me at (404) 657-6534 or by

email to cwjohnson@dhr.state.oa.us.
Sincerety,
Lasl &

Carl W. Johnson
Public Health Program Consultant

Land Use and Engineering Unit
CWJ/cwj

cc: Jeff Gary, Director, Environmental Health Section
Land Use and Engineering Unit Staff
District Environmental Health Program Directors
Technical Review Committee
Files
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